From:

To:
Subject: Fw: Draft New London Plan EiP - Matter 54 - 57
Date: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 10:06:24 AM

From: EIP Secretary <xxx.XXXXXXXXX @ XXXXXX.XXX.XX>
Sent: 23 April 2019 14:01

To: I

Subject: RE: Draft New London Plan EiP - Matter 54 - 57

Dear ||}

Thank you for confirming.

Kind Regards,

—
rrom: I

Sent: 23 April 2019 15:00
To: EIP Secretary <xxx.XXXXXXXXX (@ XXXXXX.XXX.XX>
Subject: RE: Draft New London Plan EiP - Matter 54 - 57

Dear-

| confirm that | will be appearing for Sport England,

Kind regards

Planning Manager

We have updated our Privacy Statement to reflect the recent changes to data protection law but rest
assured, we will continue looking after your personal data just as carefully as we always have. Our
Privacy Statement is published on our website, and our Data Protection Officer can be contacted by

emailing Gail Laughlan

From: EIP Secretary <xXX.XXXXXXXXX (@ XXXXXX.XXX.XX_ >
Sent: 23 April 2019 14:20

Subject: Draft New London Plan EiP - Matter 54 - 57

Dear Participant,

Your organisation is listed as a participant (See Panel note 6 Annex 2 attached) at the EiP Hearing for
Social infrastructure [M54 -M57] on Friday 3 May.



Please let us know who will be attending.

Kind Regards,

EiP Assistant
EiP for the draft New London Plan
City Hall, The Queen’s Walk, London SE1 2AA

https://www.london.gov.uk/london-plan-eip

#LondonlsOpen

GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY NOTICE:

The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. For more information
see /

The information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of
Information Act 2000. Additionally, this email and any attachment are confidential and intended
solely for the use of the individual to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended
recipient, be advised that you have received this email and any attachment in error, and that any
use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying, is strictly prohibited. If you voluntarily provide
personal data by email, Sport England will handle the data in accordance with its Privacy Statement.
Sport England’s Privacy Statement may be found here https://www.sportengland.org/privacy-
statement/ If you have any queries about Sport England’s handling of personal data you can contact
Erin Stephens, Sport England’s Data Protection Officer directly by emailing XXX @ XXXXXXXXXXXX.XXX
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